

| | |
|---|---------------------|
| <p>KS1, as well as accepting that this will be an attractive selling point for KS2 which is visible on entry to the school.</p> <p>d) Sensory garden</p> <p>Actions (January 2025): Next phase is focussed on the benches and planters. TM has requested quotes for the benches. TM to share details of what is required with GT – GT to contact Wickes for a quote. AP has raised concern at location of the garden due to access required by the care taker. TM to upload initial plans and images to the shared drive for all Committee to view. TM to update Committee once quotes obtained.</p> | <p>TM</p> |
| <p><u>Evaluation of committee & devolved roles</u></p> <p>Committee feedback was positive. Reflection that the Committee is newly established and learning roles. Recognition of each person’s contribution, skills and knowledge of PTFA. Recognised that more regular meetings are supporting the ongoing communication between members.</p> | |
| <p><u>AOB:</u></p> <p><u>Plant Request</u></p> <p>Action (January 2025): A request for funding has been received to purchase plants for inside the school. Committee agreed further information is required on the number and type of plants required, and consider other ways of sourcing. TM to action.</p> <p><u>Thermometer Funding Display</u></p> <p>HO updating display – in progress.</p> <p><u>Pig Racing</u></p> <p>Action (January 2025): HO proposed another fundraising idea – an adult only event: pig racing. A local company support hosting the event. Discussed how this might work as a ‘pig, pint & pizza’ night. The company has published large fundraising achievements. HO to gather further detail on costs and bring back to next Committee meeting for further discussion.</p> | <p>TM</p> <p>HO</p> |
| <p><u>Next Meeting</u></p> <p>Date TBC. Next meeting to be face to face. Action: JR to set up next meeting date</p> | <p>JR</p> |